

Hon Kevin Foley MP
Deputy Premier
Treasurer
Minister Assisting the Premier in Economic Development
Minister for Police
Minister for Federal/State Relations

TRS06120017

Date:

13 FEB 2006

Glenice Galbraith
Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty
PO Box 17
DELAMERE SA 5204

Dear Ms Galbraith

Thank you for your letter dated 3 January 2006 regarding the restoration of the Rapid Bay jetty.

It is acknowledged that the Rapid Bay jetty is an important piece of infrastructure and has economic, social and environmental significance. At this stage, the Government is considering the range of available options. Any final decision will be made by Cabinet and will be based on advice from relevant Departments and the views of the community at large.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Holey Mir

DEPUTY PREMIER

TREASURER